

Important Upcoming Dates

September 1st- **CORNERSTONE CLOSED**September 2nd- 1st day of school for KUSD
September 5th- EBT payments due
September 7th- Grandparents Day
September 8th- 1st day of school for KUSD
4K
September 12th- National Chocolate

Milkshake Day

School Age Parents-

We had a great Summer Camp this year! The kids enjoyed the field trips and the daily activities ©

We are ready to officially kick off the school year with our Before and After School program.

Please email or call us if your child will not be attending on one of their scheduled days. This way we know not to expect them off the First Student or Cornerstone van. Check out these fun family activities to do throughout Kenosha:

- Ride an authentic Electric Streetcar along the lakefront and to museums, shops, restaurants, events, and more in Downtown Kenosha.
- The Kenosha Beach House on Simmons Island also features Friday Bonfire Nights each weekend from Memorial Day to Halloween.
- Apple picking at a local orchard
- Nature Walks-enjoy fall colors at Petrifying Springs Park or other local parks.

Please make sure your child has weekly supplies:

- ✓ Nap Supplies (crib sheet with a blanket or sleeping bag)
- ✓ Diapers or Pull Ups (if your child is in pull ups, please make sure they are the ones with the breakaway sides)
- ✓ Extra Clothes
- ✓ Jacket or Sweater
- ✓ Daily Lunch

Screen Time in Preschoolers:

For preschool children (ages 2-5) the American Academy of Pediatrics suggests no more than one hour of screen time a day.

Tips for managing screen time:

- ✓ Prioritize imagination indoor play and active outdoor play
- ✓ Engage with your child during screen time (co-viewing).
- ✓ Create a family plan that includes screen-free times.
- ✓ Avoid screens an hour before bedtime
- ✓ Be mindful of the content and how it's impacting your child.

Source: American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP).

Upcoming Dates Cornerstone will be closed

September 1st- Labor Day

November 27th & 28th-Thanksgiving Break

December 24th, 25th, and 26th-Christmas Break

Transitions took place September 2nd. If your child transitioned to a new classroom, please take some time to speak with their teacher and feel free to ask any questions about their new room. If your child transitioned from Grasshopper Room to Dragonfly Room-just a reminder you will no longer receive a daily sheet at pick up. If your child needs supplies, a note will be left on their cubby.

Contact Us!

Alisha

alishab@csawis.com

Ashley

ashleys@csawis.com

Chervl

cheryln@csawis.com

Office: 262-552-5368

Follow us on Instagram and Facebook for great resources and fun pictures of classroom activities!



